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I totally oppose this law. Home owners in Oregon pay the 2nd highest in the country 

for property taxes. Middle class is hit hard. Do not impose on us this utterly ridiculous 

law of allowing homeless, drug addicts and criminals inhabit my home. I'm recovering 

for 33 years. Did it all on my own and bought my house all on my own. It's time the 

state anted up and took care of this problem. Send the 60 some % that are not from 

Oregon  back to where they came from, Oregon has  allowed too much leniency for 

this people. How how about protecting those of us that are law abiding citizens.  

I don't have an extra $1000 for a homeless person to sue me for not protecting their 

rights. What about me?  

I urge you to vote no on this ridiculous law.  


